Tab 35

Letter of support:

Graduate Council



February 20, 2004

The Graduate School

351 Patterson Office Tower Lexington, KY 40506-0027 (859) 257-4613 Far. (859) 323-1928

Fax: (859) 323-1928 www.rgs.uky.edu/gs/

Dr. Jeffrey B. Dembo, Chair Senate Council 153 Bowman Hall CAMPUS 0059

Dear Dr. Dembo:

At its meeting on February 19, 2004, the Graduate Council voted to approve the proposal from the School of Public Health to create The College of Public Health. The Council submits this recommendation for the consideration of the Senate.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

annine Blackwell

Sincerely yours,

Jeannine Blackwell, Dean The Graduate School

lh

cc: Dr. Tom Samuel, Interim Director Rebecca Scott Jaque Hager